
The whole school Harvest festival assembly was a great success. It was heart-warming to see all the 

children come together to celebrate. The singing was absolutely delightful, and it was especially 

lovely to see our EYFS children joining in with such enthusiasm. They all did such a fantastic job! 

 

KS2 have performed their carol service at a local church. As always, they raised the roof with their 

singing and the service was enjoyed by all. Some children from Years 5 and 6 attended the annual 

Trust Carol Service at the local Methodist church. Thank you to all that attended. Watching the 

children across the schools come together to sing was magical. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our KS1 and EYFS children put on their performance of ‘The Jolly Postman’, telling us the story of the 

first Christmas. It was truly heart-warming to see their enthusiasm and talent shine through during 

these performances. We definitely have some budding stars! A huge well done to all of the children 

for being truly in the spirit of Christmas and supporting each other and to the staff for making these 

happen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 3 were lucky enough to be invited to explore Europe’s biggest Gurdwara in Gravesend; The Siri 

Guru Nanak Darbar. The children were expected to show their respect by removing their shoes and 

to cover their heads as they went around on the tour. As part of the tour, the children were able to 

pay their respects to the Guru Granth Sahib; the Sikh holy book and experience the Granthi reading 

from it. After the tour, the children were able to enjoy some traditional food, cooked and served by 

volunteers. All the children loved it and some even went for seconds. It was a brilliant day enjoyed 

by the children and staff who attended! 

 

 


